
GOLDER RANCH FIRE DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Thursday, August 26, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

Golder Ranch Fire District 

Station 375 Open House  

12125 N. Woodburne Avenue 

Oro Valley, AZ 85737 

 

 

Members of the Golder Ranch Fire District Governing Board may be attending the Golder Ranch 

Fire District Station 375 Open House at the above location and time. A majority of the Board may 

be in attendance at the ceremony.  Although, no district business is planned to be discussed, 

Board Members may have one on one conversations and district business may be discussed in 

general.  No action will be taken and a report will be made at the next regularly scheduled Golder 

Ranch Fire District Board Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted By: Brooke Painter 

Date: August 19, 2021 


